Foundation Curriculum Overview Summer 1 2024

This half term's theme is: Growing and Changing

Literacy

Children will enjoy looking at a variety of books about
Growing and Changing including Handa's Surprise,
Oliver's Vegetables and The Very Hungry Caterpillar.
They will demonstrate their understanding of what has
been read to them by retelling stories and narratives
using their own words and recently introduced
vocabulary.

Children will continue to write sentences, using finger
spaces, capital letters and full stops, that can be read
by themselves and others. They will continue to work on
their letter formation, ensuring that they are forming
all letters correctly.

Phonics - Pupils will continue to follow the Read Write Inc scheme for phonics and will practise reading
independently within all daily phonics lessons. They will be grouped according to their stage on the programme
and will learn to read, write and spell words that contain the focus sounds. Pupils will also continue to build upon

their knowledge of everyday 'red words' which cannot be decoded as they do not follow a phonic pattern.

Understanding the
World
Children will explore
and make observations
of the natural world
around them. They will
recognise and explain
some of the
differences between
life in this country and
life in other countries.
Children will learn about
the life cycle of a
butterfly and a bean.
They will learn about
Mary Anning and her
role in society.









